December 15, 1949

fr, D, D; Parker
134 Bedford Street
Moberly, Missouri

Dear Mr, Parker:

oeveral years ago you very kindly advised
me regarding the existence of correspondence
between Reverend S, I. Lum who was the first
pastor of the Congregational Church in Lawrence.

I never took the time to read the corre-
spondence until the other day and I am afraid
that I have not expressed my appreciation to
you for calling my attention to this matter,

1 paid the charges for copying but I want
you to know that 1 appreciate your thoughtful-
ness in calling my attention to the matter and
1 sincerely trust that this letter will reach
VOU,

Hespectfully yours,
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